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January 6, 2006 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 

SNOWMOBILE SAFETY DURING FLOODWAY CONSTRUCTION  
 

Over the next five years, work on the Red River Floodway Expansion Project will create an 
“active construction site” along the length of the floodway channel. This will mean that workers 

will be on site at all times and new construction hazards will arise and change throughout the 
year. As a result, the public, and in particular snowmobilers, should avoid travel on the floodway 

to ensure their safety and the safety of workers on the project. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation in keeping the construction site safe as we improve flood 
protection, generate long lasting recreational opportunities, and benefit future generations for 

years to come.  
 

“Remember - Ride Safe” 
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(www.floodwayauthority.mb.ca)  

 
 


